
January 17, 2017 - 6:30 PM 

Grater Wood Subcommittee 
Community Development Conference Room 

 

CALL TO ORDER – 6:34 PM 

Members in attendance: Matt Caron, Nat Fairbanks, Adam Dodge, Steve Marble, Gage Perry 

Members excused: Steve Bachand, Joe Cogan, Shannon Barnes, Steve Desilets, and Jason Wright 

Guests:  Jeff LeCours 

 
PUBLIC COMMENT - None 

 

NEW BUSINESS  
 

• Bypass blocked again at southern gate on South Grater Rd 

• Outdoor Classroom rebuild planned for the summer 

• Signs for no motorized to be posted on Gateway extension 

• Discussion of 2017 TODO list, items still TBD 

• PWD to evaluate work on large trails in spring 

• The Donut Hole logging in progress 

• NRPC trail map link sent out 

• Kiosk update with new maps & hunting info in progress 

• Discussed naming trails near Marty & Power lines 

• Bambi Ln bridge plans to be modified in the spring 

• Group editing session of Stewardship plan planned for next meeting 

COMMITTEE MEMBER COMMENTS – None 
 

PRESENTATION OF THE MINUTES  

October 18, 2016– Approved 3, 0 against, abstain 2,   

 

ADJOURNMENT – 8:00 PM 

 


